
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

City of Tacoma 
Public Utility Board 

Study Session 
 

March 11, 2015 
4:30 p.m. 

Tacoma Public Utilities 
3628 South 35th Street 

Third Floor Conference Room 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Public Utility Board study session on 
Wednesday, March 11 will start at 4:30 rather than its regularly-scheduled 
time of 3.00. The Public Utility Board will hold a study session with staff to 
discuss the following item(s):  
 

Approximate 
Time 

Topic Presenter(s) 

4:30 – 5:30 Tacoma Power:  2015 Financing Plan 
and Power Electric Rate and Financial 
Policy Overview 

Bill Berry, Rates, Planning, 
and Analysis Manager 

 
Other topics may properly be brought before the Board. 
 

Charleen Jacobs 
Executive Assistant 

 
Meeting sites are accessible to persons with disabilities.  Disabled persons requiring special 

accommodations should contact the Executive Assistant at 502-8201 48 hours prior to meeting time. 
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